
Exciting news for Tennessee Employees Credit Union 
 
Effective May 1 2017 we welcome Employment Security Credit Union members to our 
membership. Members of Employment Security Credit Union will become Tennessee 
Employees Credit Union members.   

        
We will begin merging Employment Security Credit Union into Tennessee Employees Credit 
Union Friday April 28th.  We will continue to move data and information the weekend of the 29th 
and 30th and should be completed by Monday May 1st. 
 
We will have some interruptions in service and downtimes with some of our products.  You may 
have limited or sporadic access to some products including debit cards. 
 
• Monday May 1 – Delayed opening by one hour (office open 9 a.m. central) 
• Tuesday May 2 – Delayed opening by one hour (office open 9 a.m. central) 
• Friday April 28th thru Monday May 1st - limited access when using your debit card.   

Please plan accordingly.  
• Virtual Branch – limited access the weekend of April 28th, 29th and 30th. 
• Shared Branching – limited access the weekend of April 28th, 29th and 30th. 


